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Comments: I am a native Montanan and I do not want POWDR to expand Holland Lake Lodge.  In 1972 I was

born and raised in Missoula County and my family owned restaurant for almost 40 years.  I have watched our city

grow and the places I used to love to go (Alva Lake, Seeley Lake, Yellowstone National Park, Glacier National

Park) all seem to be attracting a lot of people who do not respect our land.  These places used to be pristine

places that people took time to enjoy and take care of.  Now it seems full of drunk, belligerent people trying to

mark off another "bucket list" item.  If Holland Lake Lodge were to expand and attract more tourists, I am afraid

we are going to destroy a crucial wildlife habitat and the natural beauty that we all love.   We shouldn't be

monetizing our beautiful lands for a for profit company.  Our Earth has a delicate ecosystem and expanding

Holland Lake Lodge would take the rustic charm of what it's really like to be out in the wood in a cabin and not

some resort.  Go to Big Sky or the Flathead for that stuff.  Keep Holland Lake Lodge undisturbed and our little

secret piece of heaven!


